
Holy Spirit Polish National Catholic Church 
 
Father Rafal Dadello will be celebrating Holy Mass on Sunday November 14th at 11.00 
a.m. All are welcome.  It is the XXXIII Sunday of Ordinary Time. The first reading is 
from the book of the prophet Malachi 3:19-20. The second reading is from the Second 
Letter of Saint Paul to the Thessalonians 3:7-12. The Holy Gospel is from St. Luke 21:5-
19 (Signs of the End of the Times). 
 
The church is conducting a food drive to support the local food pantry. Parishioners are 
encouraged to bring non-perishable items to church on Sundays. 
 
Father Dadello will be celebrating Holy Mass for the Catholic community on Saturday, 
November 13th at 4.00 p.m. in St. Paul’s Lutheran Church, 32 West Main Street in St. 
Johnsville. 
 
In Polish tradition November is the month when we pray for our loved ones who have 
passed away. If anyone wishes to remember in prayer their deceased relatives and have 
Holy Mass offered for them during the month of November, please fill out your Holy 
Souls (All Souls) envelope or just send Father Dadello any envelope with a list of those 
for whom you wish to offer a prayer. 
 
Coffee Hour will follow Holy Mass and be sponsored by: Jennifer and Garre Crandall 
 
The PNCC was organized in Scranton, PA in 1897.  The denomination has over 25,000 
members in North America.  The church in Little Falls belongs to the Mohawk Valley 
Senioratte district which also includes churches in Latham, Schenectady, Amsterdam, 
New York Mills, Rome and Schenectady.  More information about the PNCC can be 
obtained by calling Fr. Dadello at 823-0793, also by visiting WWW.PNCC.ORG or 
WWW.HOLYSPIRITPNCC.ORG  Anyone needing a ride to Holy Mass can call Karen 
Filipski at (315) 823–4152 or John Rogers at (315) 429-9314. 
 
May the blessing of the Lord be upon you. 
 
 


